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These minutes were approved at the Selectboard meeting on 7/5/22.  

 
Monday June 20, 2022, 6:30 pm 
Selectboard members present: Roger Strobridge  John Kaeding 
Guests present: Jennifer LeStat, Katie Miller, Judy Knapp, Susan Dodge, Dell 
Waterhouse, Will Sutton 
 
Housekeeping 
- Roger called meeting to order at 6:30 pm 
- Roger moved to accept minutes from June 6, 2022, seconded by John and 
unanimously accepted 
- there were no additions or deletions 
 
Department Reports 
Treasurer Report 
- Katie notes the chassis for new fire truck has been delivered and is ready for build out 
then delivery this fall. Payment for the chassis has been made. 
- 3 unpaid taxes remain outstanding and have gone to our attorney. Otherwise tax 
response has been good. 
Town Clerk Report 
- Jennifer reports the sprinkler system in the town hall has passed inspection 
- Paul Harrington gifted Worcester 20 survey maps of various town properties 
Fire Department Report 
- Will reports the coin drop was successful in supplying a small cushion for expenses at 
the Worcester Fire Department 
 
Public Input 
- The 4th of July Committee noted no handicapped portalets are available to rent for 4th 
of July festivities. The town will allow access to appropriate bathroom facilities in the 
Worcester Town Hall during the celebration. 
 
New Business 
Telecommunications Planning 
- John will continue to research the best avenues of improving connectivity for 
Worcester 
Fire Department Floor Repair 
- Worcester’s engineer has offered new and simpler method of repairing the fire house 
floor. This new plan will be presented to the contractors who previously showed interest 
in the project. 
 
Old Business 
Shepard Hill Trail Update 
- It seems this question can be best answered by the placement of signage outlining 
trail boundaries 



Worcester Selectboard Regular Meeting 
Minutes 6/20/22 
 
 

 2   

- Roger moved that we provide signage denoting trail right of way boundaries for 
contested Shepard Hill trail. Such signage will be placed by Worcester Road Foreman 
and documented in Town records. Motion was seconded by John and passed 
unanimously 
Committee Vacancies 
- we will continue to seek folks to serve on the Recreation Committee and Social 
Concerns Committee 
 
Bills signed as presented 
 
Announcements 
The next regularly scheduled Selectboard meeting will be held at the Town office 
building on Tuesday July 5, 2022, at 6:30 pm. The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 pm. 
 
Attest, 
John Kaeding 
 


